
From: Soura, Christian
To: 'MSEAMAN@mailbox.sc.edu'MSEAMAN@mailbox.sc.edu

Date: 10/3/2012 11:20:11 PM
Subject: Re: Room for Monday

Would 9AM Friday work to check-out the room?


I've reached out to get an answer for you re: parking. The staff would just walk over, but the Gov's protection detail 
would likely ask for a nearby spot for their use. I'll let you know when I hear back from them. Thanks.


Christian


 

From: SEAMAN, MICHAEL [mailto:MSEAMAN@mailbox.sc.edu] 

Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2012 04:37 PM

To: Soura, Christian 

Subject: RE: Room for Monday 

 


Christian:
 

No problem. Iâ€™ll be in touch. Iâ€™m in meetings almost all day tomorrow, but I can either hook you up with our 
facilities manager or you and I can meet up on Friday to look at the room. Not many meetings for me that day.
 

One item I might need to start working on now: Will you need parking spaces reserved by our building? If so, how 
many? I can work with University Parking to handle your needs.
 

Mike
 

--------------------------------------------------------
 
Michael A. Seaman
 
Executive Associate Dean 
 
College of Education / 820 Main Street
 
University of South Carolina
 
Columbia, SC 29208
 
mseaman@sc.edu
 
803.777.2562
 

 

From: Soura, Christian [mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: 03 October, 2012 3:59 PM
 
To: mseaman@sc.edu
 
Subject: Room for Monday
 
                Sorry I missed your call earlier (endless budget meetings) â€“ I just caught your message.
 

Thanks again for your help with this.  Iâ€™ll likely swing by tomorrow to take a brief look at the room, once 
you know which one it would be, and provided that works on your end.  Thanks again.
 
Christian
 
 
Christian L. Soura

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:MSEAMAN@mailbox.sc.edu


Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

mailto:ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

